
DRINKING WATER PROTECTION 
MANAGEMENT PLAN
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, June 15, 2022 | 6:00 - 8:00 pm 
Bremer Community Center

1604 L St, Aurora, NE  68818

The City of Aurora is hosting a public open house meeting to share information on 
the development of a Drinking Water Protection Management Plan to improve the 

quality, safety, and accessibility of drinking water in the community.

The public is invited to participate and to provide feedback. Members from the City, 
Olsson, UBBNRD, and NDEE will be in attendance to answer questions. 

No formal presentation is planned, come and go as you please.

For more information, please contact: 
Adam Darbro
utlysupt@cityofaurora.org 
402.694.6992




